
 

 

  

 

 

Kingsway Primary School 

Virtual Open Evening 

Please let us know which virtual evening you would like to 
attend by emailing us and we will forward you the link: 

admin@kingsway.gloucs.sch.uk 

Choosing the right school for your child to start their formal educational journey is a  

difficult and vital decision.  Covid has made this even harder. So, to help you make an  

informed choice, we are producing a professional video that will be live on Monday,  

23rd November.   

The Headteacher and teachers are holding  virtual open evenings on: 

• Wednesday, 25th November from 6pm until 7pm 

• Friday, 27th November afternoon from 2pm until 3pm 

• Monday, 30th November from 7pm to 8pm 

‘I have 3 children currently at Kingsway Primary School 
and I could not be happier. 
All 3 of them are engaged, excited to go to school and 
enthusiastic about what they are being taught. 
They all feel safe and have a lovely relationship with 
not only their teachers, but all of the school staff.’ 
Parent 


